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West Coast Port Situation Update – Lathrop shipments 
 
 
Effective immediately, shipments destined to Lathrop, California are now 
being dispatched and accepting loads. 
 
This applies to all equipment (20's, 40's, 45's, 48's and 53's). 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this announcement please contact your 
Pacer Stacktrain Business Development Representative. 
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